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31/03/2025  15:43:152025/1241/P COMMNT Nick Harding I was closely involved with this whole project as can be seen from this website

https://sites.google.com/site/talacrefacts/

One thing I noticed although I don't think it is mentioned in the website was that when the cover 

was removed from the building following its completion, it seemed that contrary to the planning 

permission, the affordable flats were no longer on the south side and the private ones on the 

north side but vice versa. 

The above I am sending in case it is of any consequence. I also need to say that due to the 

passing of time, I am not entirely certain of my facts!

1 St Anns Gardens

London

NW5 4ER
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